
 

Dear FEMTEC Board Members,  

We were so saddened to hear of the passing of Prof. Umberto Solimene, President of the World Federation 

of Hydrotherapy and Climatotherapy (FEMTEC). Professor Umberto Solimene did outstanding contributions 

for Chongqing, the Global Hot Springs Capital. He was one of the best friends and partners of Chongqing 

and a distinguished scholar. His passing is a tremendous loss to the global hot springs industry. 

At this mournful moment, Chongqing Municipal Commission of Culture and Tourism Development would 

like to express our condolences to Professor Solimene and our sincere sympathies to his family. We also 

express our profound greetings to the Board of FEMTEC. 

May cooperation between Chongqing and Femtec eternal. 

 

Chongqing Municipal Commission of Culture & Tourism Development 


